Department of Planning
To Rersivan
Director | 7 FEB 2018
Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments

Scanning Room

Dear Sir/ Madam,

RE- Name of Application: New Gledswood Hills Public School
Application Number: SSD 8378

I support the project because a school is a very important component
of any new developing suburb but I object putting such limited
number of parking spaces for a school that is so big and there are not
enough street parking spaces as well.

The reason for this objection of this proposal for only 75 parking
spaces is the fact that there is going to be about 65 full time
equivalent teaching staff and there will be other workers apart from
teachers who need to park as well. My question is, where are the
parents of the students going to park if the school capacity is going to
be 600-1000 students. Oran Park Public School is currently facing the
same situation and it is going to be worse when the high school will
be functional. This issue is going to directly affect me

Anticipating a favourable reply regarding this issue. Thanking you,

Kind regards,



